
To: Commandant Pennsylvania Marine Corps league 

From: Chairman Marksmanship 

Subject: Pistol match held 30 August 2025 

 

On 30 August 2025 Three Rivers Leatherneck Detachment #410 held a pistol match at 
Rochester Gun Club in western Pennsylvania. The match was well attended with 
participants representing three detachments. Three Rivers Leatherneck, Ohio Valley, and 
First Capitol Detachments all came out to shoot. Special thanks go out to Department of 
PA Marksmanship Committee members Frank Kelly and Gary Farole for organizing and 
running the match safely and on time. The match scores will be announced at the end of 
the match season.  

There are two matches left this season. On 6 September Ohio Valley Detachment #882 will 
host a rifle match at Millvale Sportsman Club in Wexford, PA. On 20 September First 
Capitol Detachment #521 will host a pistol match at the Fraternal Order of Police Lodge 73 
range in York, PA. Theres still time to get signed up. Check out the Department website for 
details. 

The big news for 2026 is that in addition to our regular detachment sponsored matches the 
Marine Corps League Department of Pennsylvania has received permission form Fort 
Indiantown Gap to hold two matches there starting early next year. The Department 
Committee is currently setting up range inspections and working out the details. We will 
announce the match dates as they become available. Interested MCL members are 
encouraged to contact the Marksmanship Committee  

Gary Farole mgfarole@verizon.net 
Frank Kelly fjkelly@itame.net 
Jim Schreiber willys1948@hotmail.com 
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